
Notification of Asbestos Inspections and Management Plan Availability  

In compliance with the US Environmental Protection Agency’s Asbestos Hazard 

 The BASIS Baton Rouge – Mid CIty Campus school building was constructed
without the use of any building materials containing asbestos.

 An inspection has been conducted throughout the school to confirm the
absence of asbestos containing materials. A copy of the asbestos inspection
report may be viewed by contacting the school.

 While no asbestos containing materials have been used or found in the school
building, BASIS Baton Rouge – Mid City Campus is required to develop and
maintain an asbestos management plan. A copy of the asbestos management
plan may be viewed by contacting the school.

Please contact the school Head of Operations with any questions or to request 
additional information.   

Contact Information: Andy Riewe, Head of Operations, (225)347-0209 

Date of Notice: December 1, 2022  

Emergency Response Act (AHERA) and the Louisiana Administrative Code 33:III.27, 
BASIS Baton Rouge Charter Schools wish to notify all school leaders, parents, staff, and teachers 

of the following: 

andy.riewe@basised.com

